
LAKE TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 
Special Meeting 

Monday, August 6, 2012 
 

The special meeting of the Lake Township Planning Commission was called to order at 
10:00 AM by Chairman Paul Golsch. 

 
Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 
 
Roll call 
by Lisa Zadrzynski, Recording Secretary.  Present were Paul Golsch, Lynette Rose, Gordon 
Krueger, and Dave Szumlinski, absent Dale Hartsell. Along with approximately 3 guests.   

    
 Golsch stated that the reason for this special meeting was to re-schedule the public 

hearing for the proposed zoning amendments to Sections 605.4, 705.4 and 805.1, which 
the planning commission had scheduled for August 22, 2012, at 6:30 pm. 

  
 Golsch added that due to publishing schedules, the public hearing notice did not make  
 deadline to allow for the 15 days needed prior to the hearing.  
 
 Discussion amongst members to suggest to the Lake Township Board of Trustees possibly  
 switching the newspaper that is used by the township for publications. 
 
 Board members reviewed the draft of the public hearing notice provided by the clerk for  
 errors. 
 

Motion by Szumlinski, to schedule a public hearing for the proposed zoning 
amendments for August 29, 2012 at 6:30pm, seconded by Rose.  All ayes.  Motion 
carried. 

 
Motion by Krueger to adjourn, seconded by Szumlinski.  All ayes.  Motion carried. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 10:15 am. 

 
Next regular Planning Commission meeting, August 22, 2012, 7:00 pm. 
 
     Respectfully submitted, 
 

Lisa Zadrzynski, Recording Secretary 


